
 
 
 
 
 
 
February 6, 2013 
 
 
 
 
Dr. Mary Good, Chair 
Little Rock Technology Park Authority 
c/o Little Rock Regional Chamber of Commerce 
One Chamber Plaza 
Little Rock, Arkansas    72204 
 

Dear Dr. Good: 

The Engineer’s Report speaks for itself.  Taken in addition to my comments made in my letters dated 
September 28, 2012 and January 2, 2013, the 3 remaining sites are questionable at best for the 
development of the proposed park. 

Accordingly, I recommend looking for a more appropriate development site. 

Cordially, 

 

Charles D. Dilks 

 
CDD:vyd 


